
Training Program on Improved cultivation practices for export quality
Turmeric.

Spices Board, Regional Office cum Extension Center, Nizamabad is arranging a short 
training program on the improved  cultivation practices for production of export quality 
turmeric including pest and disease management and other relevant aspects. The training 
programme will be held on 23rd June 2021 at 11.00 am to 1.00 pm  through Webex online 
platform.

The program is mainly meant for individual turmeric farmers, farmers of all turmeric FPO’s 
and all other interested farmers in turmeric cultivation from Telangana State. The training will
be given in Telugu language and it is free of cost. 

The Content details of the programme:

Spices Board & Its activities in Telangana for Turmeric 
Improved aspects of Turmeric Cultivation 
Pest & disease management in Turmeric
Discussion with State Horticulture department.
NABARD Scheme and assistance for Turmeric Farmers.

The Contact details to join the programme:

Interested turmeric farmers/FPO representatives may send an email request to: 
sbnzb2015@gmail.com or send whatsapp request to Mr.Ajay kumar, Phone No. 9951084855 
to share the meeting link.
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